
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Icewine Festival Road Closure  

 
 
WHAT: Queen Street, from King to Regent Street, will be temporarily closed to support 
the Niagara-on-the-Lake Icewine Festival. On non-event days, the north lane will be open 
to accommodate one-way traffic, flowing west from King Street toward Regent Street.  
  
When the north lane is open, barricades will be used to manage traffic flow and maintain 
separation between vehicles and the event area. On event days, Staff will remove most 
barricades, leaving only those necessary to ensure full road closures at the intersections 
of Queen and King Street, as well as Queen and Regent Street. 
  
WHEN:  
  
Event Schedule: 
The Niagara-on-the-Lake Icewine Festival is planned to take place from January 17 to 19 
and January 25 to 26, from 12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. For more information, please visit the 
Niagara Wine Festival website. 
  
The road closure (Queen Street from King to Regent Street) will follow this schedule: 

• Wednesday, January 15 – Full road closure in effect. 
• Thursday, January 16, at 7:30 a.m. – North lane opens to one-way traffic. 
• Friday, January 17, at 7:30 a.m. – Full road closure in effect. 
• Monday, January 20, at 7:30 a.m. – North lane opens to one-way traffic. 
• January 20 to January 25 – The north lane will remain open on weekdays for one-

way traffic. The south lane will remain closed for event setup. No on-street parking 
will be permitted between King and Regent Street during this time. 

• Saturday, January 25, at 7:30 a.m. – Full road closure in effect. 
• Monday, January 27, at 7:30 a.m. – North lane opens to one-way traffic. 

http://www.niagarawinefestival.com/


• Tuesday, January 28, at 3:00 p.m. – Queen Street fully reopens. 
  
CONTACT: For more information about this road closure, please contact the Town at 
info@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 0. For event details, please visit the 
Niagara Wine Festival website. 
  
COMMUNICATION: The Town will share this information through its website and social 
media channels. Signage will be installed near the event area to notify drivers of the road 
closures and one-way traffic. 
  
Emergency Services will be informed of this closure plan and will ensure that service to 
the affected area remains uninterrupted. 
  
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time. 
  
Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for 
immediate alerts. 
 
Contact the Town: 
1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil | 905-468-3266 | info@notl.com | www.notl.com 
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